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We Can Do It! 
 

Friday 15th July 2022 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As we approach the end of another busy year, I would like to thank you for the support you have given to both your child 
and our school.  
 
We finish school next Tuesday 19th July. This will be a fun day for your child and they can come into school wearing their 
own clothes/ PE kit for children in Years 1 and 2, who have Sports Day.  
 
School will finish early on Tuesday; please collect your child at the following time: 
 

EYFS (Nursery and Reception classes) 2:15pm 
Year 1 and Year 2  2:15pm 
Years 3, 4 and 5  2:20pm 
Year 6 2:25pm 

 
We will be returning to school on Monday 5th September.  
 
The school gates will be open from 8:40am and all children must be in school for morning registration by 8:50am. 
 
School will finish at 3:15pm for all children except those in Nursery and Reception, who will finish at 3:05pm. 
 
The car park will no longer be used as an entrance or exit, as the gate on Lord Street will be open.  
 
Thank you to all parents who have ordered and collected their child’s new school uniform for September. If you have not 
already done so, please place your order on our online shop: https://shops.parentapps.co.uk/banksroad/  
 
From September, all children will be expected to wear full school uniform at all times, including black school shoes. No 
trainers will be allowed, including black trainers. Your child is also expected to wear their school jog-suit (or have their PE 
kit with them) on the day they have PE. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Coming to the end of this academic year means we have to say goodbye to five valued members of staff:  
Miss Smyth, Miss Williams, Miss Park, Miss Doherty and Miss Walker.  
 
Miss Smyth, who has been our EYFS Lead for the last four years, has been successful in securing a promotion to undertake 
the role of Assistant Headteacher at a school in Knowsley. Miss Walker is also leaving to undertake the role as English Lead 
at an Academy in Liverpool. Miss Williams, Miss Park and Miss Doherty are all moving on to pastures new. We thank them 
all for their hard work and wish them all the very best of luck for the future! 
 
Mrs. Halliday, who has been with us full-time this year, will continue teaching one day per week in EYFS from September. 
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Starting September, we look forward to welcoming five new teachers: 
 

Nursery Miss Guihan 
Reception Miss Costello 
Year 1 Miss Corkill, who will return to Banks Road after teaching abroad in Qatar for the last three years 
Year 2 Miss Wakefield 
Year 3 Mrs Glover 

 
All parents/carers will have the opportunity to meet their child’s new teacher and find out more about what to expect for 
the academic year at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings. You have the option to attend either a face-to-face meeting in the 
school hall or a virtual meeting via zoom. Please see below for dates and times: 
 

Year Group Date Time Venue  
Year 1  Thursday 8th September  08:55 – 09:25  School Hall  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
Year 2 Thursday 8th September  08:55 – 09:25  School Hall  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
Year 3 Friday 9th September   08:55 – 09:25  School Hall  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
Year 4 Friday 9th September   08:55 – 09:25  School Classroom  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
Year 5 Tuesday 13th September  08:55 – 09:25  School Hall  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
Year 6 Tuesday 13th September  08:55 – 09:25  School Hall  

Wednesday 15th September 17:00 – 17:25 Virtual via Zoom 
 

Please note: the zoom meeting is a repeat of the face-to-face morning meeting. 
 
If your child is due to start in Reception, you will have the opportunity to take part in reading workshops during the week 
beginning 12th September. 
 
Inset Days for the next academic year: 

• Thursday 1st September 2022 
• Friday 2nd September 2022 
• Monday 20th February 2023 
• Monday 5th June 2023 
• Tuesday 6th June 2023 

 
I look forward to welcoming you all back to school in September and hope you have a lovely summer holiday. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs L Gibson 
Headteacher 

We Can Do It! 
 


